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I feel the Winterbourne Wind Farm will be very beneficial for Walcha and
district. The jobs and benefit to the community is something very important to the

area.

Renewable engery is very important for the future of our country. This project has been
a very well thought out and | feel it is much needed.

Jill Burnell
“Maryland “

115 Bergen Road
Wollun. NSW 2354
02 67787334
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